Penryn College

February 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

KS4 Modern Foreign Languages trip to Exeter University on Wednesday 2nd March 2022

Thank you for confirming your child's place on the trip, if you have not already done so please ensure that the consent form is returned as soon as possible, otherwise your child will not be able to participate.

I just wanted to highlight some key details and reconfirm timings for the day.

- Student dress code is smart casual as appropriate for a learning environment and students will need writing equipment
- Lunch and refreshments will be provided by the university
- Meet in Kernewek Hall at 1015 (end of P2)
- Depart Penryn @1030 to arrive Exeter @1230
- Depart Exeter @ 1600 to arrive Penryn @1800
- Students will call home en-route to confirm collection time
- The trip phone number is: 07437 337192

Please remind students that they will be representatives of Penryn College for the day and we expect the best behaviour and a positive can-do attitude for the duration of the trip.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me via email dribenfors@penryn-college.cornwall.sch.uk

Yours faithfully

Mr Dan Ribenfors Head of MFL



